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Denair Elementary School

Check out the DECA Home page for more info.
<Click here for view the DECA Home page>

Welcome to Denair Elementary School

VISITOR POLICY

The school's security plan requires all visitors to the campus, including parents, to immediately proceed to the office and
receive a visitor's pass to visit any school facility or communicate with any student or teacher. The school's security plan
has been established to protect the students and teachers from the danger of an unauthorized person on the campus.
For the safety of all students and teachers, please comply. Students are to refrain from communicating with, and are
required to report, any person who attempts to communicate with them if they do not have a visitor's badge.

All visitors on campus are required to obtain a visitor's pass from the office; including, but not limited to: weekly
classroom helpers, classroom and/or yard observers, parents attending field trips, class presentations, or special
assemblies.
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